
From: Paul Shelburne.  
Sent: Monday, July 13, 2015 8:20 PM 
To: mkowalski@a2gov.org, WRampson@a2gov.org, jeaton@a2gov.org, 
GKrapohl@a2gov.org; judithhanway@sbcglobal.net 
Subject: Condo development at 2250 Ann Arbor- Saline Rd 
 
Our neighborhood had dinner together last Saturday.  Some one asked what had been 
done through the meetings on the flooding in our neighborhood since all had 
witnessed similar flooding on a Sunday afternoon several weeks ago.  After having 
attended all but 2 of these meetings, my answer was "little to nothing" along 
with a synopsis of the concluding results.  We then talked about these condos 
wondering what anyone had heard.   
 
After hearing today that the Condo Project is indeed moving forward and that the 
road through to Asot and Chaucer is still in the plan, I do NOT believe this 
Emergency Exit road thought.  That exit into our neighborhood will be used as an 
easy cut through to Scio Church Rd. all the time, sending cars out to the signal 
light on 7th St. and coming back through there on the way in.  Your plan and 
words fool no one.  Secondly, whose responsibility will it be to assure the 
Lansdowne home owners will not be inundated with water from the added source when 
the problems we already have are not being addressed as yet?  This is not an idea 
that will be an asset to Lansdowne or Churchill Downes and our remaining water 
problems.  We ask that you reject this proposal.   
                                                                                    
Betty and Paul Shelburne 
2135 Blaney Dr in Churchill Downes 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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